
M1orse, Acting Secret-ary of
Labour of the United States,
who was elected to the posi-
tion by the Governing Body of
the ILfl.

Mr. Paul Goulet and Mr.
Percy Bengough participated in
this debate. Mr. Goulet, des-
cribing recent social deve top-
ments in Canada in relation to
the Report's summary of world
trends, spoke 'in part as fol-
lows: "In Canada,. the pàst
Year has been one of social
Progress. Labour standards
have been improved both feder-
ally and provincially. Emoloy-
ment and income have continued
at the very high levels that
have been characteristic of
the Post-reconversion period,
and agaînst this favourable
background labour and manage-
ment have for the most part
conducted their negotiations
Deacefully.y

lHe noted in particular the
progress made by the National
Empioyment Service in its var-
ious special services, and the
Passage by Parliament of in-
dustrial rel'ations legisiation
and of amendments te the Cana-
da Shipping Act which among
Other things will permit the
ratification of four of the
Conventions adopted at the
Seattle Maritime èonference of

seats on the 32-member body:
Argentine Republic, Australia,
Cuba, Denmark, Italy, Peru,
Poland and -Turkey. Eight Work-
ers' and eight Employers' rep-
resentatives were chosen by
the Workers' and Employers'
L)elegates te the Conference.*

Mr. Harry Taylor was elect-
ed by the Employers as fi rst
Deputy Employers' Member; and
Mr. Percy Bengough was elected
to the corresoonding Position
on the Workers' representation.

The Conference admitted
Ceylon te membership in the
Organization, andi during the
session El Salvador and the
Philippines became membèrs by
notifying the I1W of their
acceptance of the obligations
imposed by the Constitution.
Burma, Pakistan and Syria,

which.became members since the
1947 session, were represented
by delegations

The C2onference accepted for
the ILO the United Nations
Convention on the Privileges
and immunities of' Splecialized
Agencies as modified by an
annex relating te the ILO.

The session's other major
decision was the adoption on
the recommendation of the Gev-
erning Body, of a budget of
$5,,215,539 for the Organiza-
tion's operations in 1949.

As a resuit cf the deci-
siens of the Conference, the
total number of International
Labour Conventions adepted by
the Organîza tien was brought
te 90, and the total cf Recom-
mendations te 83.
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